
Thursday 14th September 2023

Greetings parents and caregivers,

On Wednesday 20th of September, our school will be hosting a Tasty Griffon Food Truck
during lunchtime. This service will only be available to Year 9 to 13 students.

This is our first time trialling Tasty Griffon. It would be much appreciated if you could please
remind your children to still bring some lunch to school on Wednesday.

There will be specific ordering times for each of the year levels which will be organised by
the school prefects. This time around we will be doing it in reverse order.

From 12:50pm to 1:15pm the food truck will be open to the Year 9 and Year 10 students

From 1:15pm to 1:35pm the food truck will be open to Year 11-13 students

Menu:

Hot Food:
Mince pie, steak and cheese pie, sausage roll, mini mince pie and steamed bbq pork bun.

Drinks:
CalciYum chocolate milk, CalciYum strawberry milk, Lemmy lemonade, Welch's sparkling
grape juice.

Snacks:
Chocolate chip cookie, Serious popcorn.

Thank you,

Mrs Nola and the Prefect Team


